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30 April 2020 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
2020 Leavers Hoodies 

 
We are again offering Leavers Hoodies for children in Year 6 leaving Chesswood in July.  
 
The cost for the hoodies will be £15 - regrettably there is no subsidy available on this. This year we are 
going for Tropical Blue hoodies (with white writing) with our logo on the front, the child’s initials on the 
sleeve and all the children’s names on the back in the design below. The sizes will be the same as 
Chesswood PE hoodies.  
 

 
                        
There will be an order window open from 1st May  until 29th May 2020 (no additional orders will be 
taken after this date) and full payment is due with order.    
 
Please log on to SchoolsBuddy to order your hoody – you need to choose your size when you order.  
Your child’s initials as they recorded on our school system will be used on the hoodies.   If you wish 
this to be any different then please email kbrown@chesswood.w-sussex.sch.uk to advise at the time 
of ordering. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Kate Brown 
Finance Administrator 
Chesswood Junior School 
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